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Dear Teacher(s),

	We have had several years of experience with groups coming out and experiencing our strawberry field trips.  But as we have grown, we have come to realize that there are many kids that might not get the opportunity to visit the farm during the spring due to end of year school restrictions.  We are now launching a new opportunity for kids to visit our farm through summer programs and day cares.
	We feel that our farm has many opportunities beyond strawberry picking to share with the children.  Our summer program will offer the chance for the kids to learn about transplanting and caring for the plant of their choice.  We look for any opportunity to share agriculture with the children because they are the future of our success as a farm.  We do adjust the knowledge that we share to the appropriate age of the children.
	This is not the only thing that they will get to do while visiting our farm during the summer months.  We also grow a multitude of summer vegetables and it is great to introduce them to some of the various things we grown.  We know that they might not be as excited about squash and beans but when we introduce them to some of the unusual varieties that we grow then maybe it will spark their interest a bit.  Once we have completed the time with plants and vegetables then we will treat the children to a scoop of our homemade ice cream.
	To round out their visit to our farm, we will provide a bucket of animal feed (1 bucket for each 20 or less children).	We are equipped with a herd of hungry goats that love to receive a treat from our visitors.  Of course, there is a hand washing sink for the children to visit after playing in the dirt, eating ice cream and feeding some hungry animals.
	While you visit the farm, we do ask that each of the children be reminded that this is a working farm and they should take care not to run at any point during the visit.  Also, we do ask that you make certain that each child washes his or her hands well after interacting with the animals.
	If you and your group would like to take the opportunity to picnic at our farm during your visit then there is no charge for that activity.  We do have a limited number of picnic tables but we have ample area to throw down a blanket and enjoy a little time on the “grounds.”
	There are no fees for the adults or chaperones that visit with the group.  Any adult is welcome to purchase their own ice cream, homemade desserts or vegetables while visiting the farm with their group.  
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